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502-608-5356
linedrivephotography@gmail.com
www.linedrivephotography.com
2023-24 Tux and Drape Portraits for 
South Oldham High School

· Students will be photographed at our studio at the Mellwood Art Center, 1860 Mellwood Ave Ste 234, Louisville KY 40206. We will make every effort to make times available so we can complete photos at our studio. We will come to the school to complete photos if, for some reason, they cannot make it to our studio. However, studio sessions are preferred. 

· Line Drive Photography will provide a black drape for the girls. We will provide a tuxedo shirt, black tuxedo jacket, and a black bowtie for the guys. Students will be allowed to wear either a tux or a drape according to their preference. A unisex restroom is provided for changing clothes.

· No order form distribution or collection of forms or money. All orders will be placed online.

· South Oldham l will assist in communication with parents regarding registering students for photo sessions.

· All portrait orders will be shipped to the address provided by the student and parent.

· All students will be photographed for the yearbook, regardless of the intent to purchase portraits.

· There are NO sitting fees for initial sessions. Retakes due to personal reasons outside of Line Drive Photography’s control will be charged $20 per sitting. Appointments must be cancelled/rescheduled 24 hours before scheduled portrait time. Failure to cancel at least 24 hours in advance will result in a $20 charge to the parent. Failure to show up at the scheduled portrait time will result in a No show/No call fee of $25.

· All students will have their own private password protected gallery.

· School to provide electronic file of students’ names at least three weeks prior to the start date. 

· A school composite will be provided to South Oldham at no cost 

· Line Drive Photography promises and agrees that it will not reveal, report, publish, disclose, or transfer to any other person or corporation or organization, any names or data received from the school.

· Line Drive Photography staff will abide by all guidelines to safely photograph the students as required by the state of KY and according to CDC guidelines for all photo sessions.

· The school should not be involved with any photo mistakes or problems. Satisfaction is guaranteed.  Retakes to be provided or money returned as needed. All concerns should be emailed to customersupport@linedrivephotography.com

· Yearbook photos will be provided to the yearbook advisor in the format required. Photos should not be used for any way other than the yearbook.

Line Drive Photography will provide school photographic services as shown above. With signature of the school administrator or representative, this agreement becomes a contract for school photographic services. This contract is effective for the 2023 24 school year.  Please sign and return to Line Drive Photography. Thank you.


______________________________		Date   ____________	
Principal or School Representative
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